SB761

Dear Committee,

My name is Raisa Piatkoff | live in Woodburn,
Oregon. | am a member of the Russian Old
Believer community here in Oregon.

Our elders migrated here over 40 years ago
from Russia. Many of them don't speak
English, don't use computers and are not
looking for that to change anytime soon.

SB761 takes away their ability to voice
concerns over any political action.

They depend on us, the younger generation to
keep them up to date on Oregons political
climate. Please vote no on SB761 and stand
up for thousands of Oregonians right to free
speech.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Raisa



